
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
February 25, 2025 
 
To Our Valued Customers, 
 
Re: Price Increase on April 1, 2025 
 
Consolidated Fabricators Corp., Building Products Division, will implement a 10% price 
increase on all steel products for shipments on or after April 1, 2025. 
 
This adjustment is necessary due to continued price increases from domestic mills 
and the impact of tariffs driving up costs for both imported and domestic steel. As 
the Section 232 tariffs remain in effect, the overall market price for steel continues to 
rise, affecting availability and lead times. 
 
We understand the challenges that price fluctuations create, and we remain committed 
to keeping you informed and providing the highest quality products and service. 
Updated price pages will be provided as soon as they are available. Should you have 
any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us for further clarification or support. 
 
We will continue to honor job quotes committed to us in writing within 30 days of 
the quote date. However, all other quotes remain subject to re-bid. 
 
We appreciate your continued partnership and support as we navigate these market 
changes together. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Consolidated Fabricators Corp. 
Building Products Division 
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